
Subarunet Announcement 
 
To:  All Subaru Retailers 
From: Subaru of America, Inc. 
Date: April 7, 2017  
 
Subject: Takata Air Bag Inflator Recall – Owner Re-Notification 

 
We are continuing the owner re-notification process for the Takata recalls, in accordance with the vehicle 
priority group assignments established by NHTSA. The re-notification letters will advise the affected 
owners that parts are now available, and to schedule an appointment for the repair. 
 
On April 12, 2017, the next phase of owner re-notification will occur for the following affected vehicles: 
 

 TKB16: 2003 model year Legacy, Outback, and Baja 

 TKB16: 2006-2008 model year Tribeca 
 
Affected VIN lists will be distributed to each Zone Office prior to these owner notifications. 
 
Please be sure to review the latest version of the applicable Product Campaign Bulletin as found on STIS 
for the installation instructions and detailed parts information. 
 
Thank you. 


